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Abstract 
 
As a former university faculty member, university administrator and program manager in three federal 
agencies, Dr. Hartley offers some observations on the nature of the federal funding process as it affects 
university faculty. The observations are based on personal experiences, and not meant to be policy, yet 
provide a unique insight into the relationship between government agencies that provide research funding to 
universities and the faculty who perform the research. A presentation that covers the proposal solicitation and 
review processes, grant administration and reporting procedures will be followed by a question and answer 
session. The intention is to provide a realistic and useful framework within which faculty can plan and 
conduct research projects that merit federal support. 

 
 


